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November 9, 2015 

 

Mr. Jordan Hart 
Chris Hart & Partners, Inc. 
115 N. Market Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Hart: 

SUBJECT: COMMUNITY 	PLAN 	AMENDMENT 	AND 
CONDITIONAL PERMIT FOR MAUI OCEANFRONT 
INN AND SARENTO'S ON THE BEACH 
RESTAURANT (KIHEI) (LU-25) 

May I please request your written response to the attached 
correspondence dated September 23, 2015, so that the Land Use Committee 
may proceed with its deliberations on this matter. 

May I further request your written response to this request no later than 
Monday, November 30, 2015. To ensure efficient processing, please include 
the relevant Committee item number in the subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Scott Jensen at 270-7662, or Raynette Yap at 270-8007). 

Sincerely, 

77c39 
ROBERT CARROLL, Chair 
Land Use Committee 

lu:ltr:025a06 :scj 

Attachment 

cc: Jay Jayyusi, General Manager, Ruby & Sons Hospitality LLC 
William Spence, Planning Director 
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September 23, 2015 

 

Mr. Jordan Hart 
Chris Hart & Partners, Inc. 
115 N. Market Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Hart: 

SUBJECT: COMMUNITY PLAN AMENDMENT AND CONDITIONAL 
PERMIT FOR MAUI OCEANFRONT INN AND SARENTO'S 
ON THE BEACH RESTAURANT (KIHEI) (LU-25) 

Thank you for your correspondence dated February 20, 2014, informing the 
Committee of the status of this application. The correspondence referenced the 
anticipated receipt during the first quarter of 2014 of a letter of authorization from the 
Board of Land and Natural Resources. 

May I please request your written response regarding this matter, providing a 
status update and a copy of the letter of authorization if it was received. 

To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item 
number in the subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (Scott 
Jensen at 270-7662, or Raynette Yap at 270-8007). 

Sincerely, 

/  -q 061t_7 ra6~~ 
ROBERT CARROLL, ChAir  
Land Use Committee 

lu:ltr:025a05:scj 

cc: Jay Jayyusi, General Manager, Ruby & Sons Hospitality LW 
William Spence, Planning Director 


